
Today we heard from Ken Apple, CPA. Ken is a Club Member and a
local business owner. With tax season approaching, this was a
very timely presentation. First Ken discussed specific WV tax
changes for 2023 and 2024. He went on to mention common
credits and exclusions often missed like the senior citizen
exclusion and long-term care insurance deduction. He concluded
by discussing deferred tax traps, qualified charitable
contributions, and Medicare Part B premiums. 
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Tax Update

What are the major tax changes for 2023?  
This overview provides a glimpse into the
significant tax law changes for 2023,
shaping the current fiscal tax year.   

Tax bracket thresholds widened   
Standard deduction increased  
Refundable Child Tax Credit increased
to $1,600  
Premium Tax Credit extended through
2025  
New exceptions to 10% early distribution
penalty  
1099-K reporting threshold reduced to
$5,000  
The EITC investment income limit
increased to $11,000  
Updated Energy Efficient Home
Improvement Credit  
New credit for previously owned clean
vehicles  
Business meals deduction reduced to
50%  



Rotary Club of Martinsburg Calendar & Programs

Feb 8 - HS Basketball Coaches, Holiday Inn (HI) at Noon
Feb 13 - Board of Directors meeting at Hub Suits
Feb 15 - Senator Capito, Legislative Outlook, HI at Noon
Feb 20 - RLI Main Line Part 2 at 8:00 AM
Feb 22 - Jim Surkamp, Black History Month, HI at Noon
Feb 29 - New Member Biographies, HI at Noon
Mar 9-10 - 3rd Annual Pickleball Tournament
Mar 25 - RLI Main Line Part 3 at 6:30 PM

Student Guests
Musselman High School

Alexa Arnold
Kaden Glazer

President Michelle Sadat presents Interact Club
President, Alexa Arnold, with their annual funding. 

New member, Ami Sirbaugh, Director of The Children’s
Home Society, receives new member badge. 

Spring Mills Club Update
The Spring Mills Satellite Rotary Club
(SMSRC) met at 5:30 on January 25 at
Kitzie’s Spring Mills with 15 people in
attendance. This meeting was intended to
be more informal in style and the program
was a discussion of Rotary by Pete
Mulford.  He answered questions and
discussed Rotary’s Seven Areas of
Focus and Structure.

The next SMSRC meeting will be held on
February 8 at 5:30 at WVU’s Spring Mills
Campus (61 Campus Drive, Martinsburg,
WV 25404).  The meeting will be held in the
2nd floor conference room. The
conference is to the right as you exit the
elevator. Light hors d'oeuvres and non-
alcoholic beverages will be provided.




